
November 2017, Board Meeting 

Special Education/Preschool Report 

 

 

1. Preparation for the December 1 Child Count 

2. Attend 504 Training facilitated by Teresa Combs, MR&R.  Next step is to review our 

Procedures to make sure they are up-to-date.  May bring before the Board next month. 

3. Preschool Screenings will take place on November 17th.    

4. Shiloh Schweitzer, Preschool Outreach Coordinator, and I will be meeting to do a mid-year 

review of our Tier 2 Grant to make sure everything is on track! 

 


